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St.Joseph’s Church 

103 Pelton Road 

SE10 9AN 

 

Priest’s House 

2 Commerell Street    

Telephone: 020 8858 1845 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs. C. Green 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss J. Harvey 

Family Liaison Officer: Mrs. M. Webb 

 

St.Joseph’s School 

Commerell Street 

Greenwich SE10 9AN 

Tel: 020 8858 4182 

www.stjosephs.greenwich.sch.uk 
 

Autumn Term 

Friday 2nd October 2015                                                                                                                                                                                     

June 2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

9th October- Reception class photo to be taken in 

school. It will be printed in the South London Press 

Newspaper later this year. (more details to follow) 
 

Monday 12th – 16th October – Multicultural Week  
 

Thursday 15th October – Harvest Festival mass to be 

held in church 11am.  
 

Monday 19th October – Parents Meetings 1.30pm – 

4pm (Please make sure you book your times) 
 

Tuesday 20th October – Whole School Harvest 

Festival  
 

Thursday 22nd October - Parents Meetings 3.30pm – 

6pm (Make sure you book your times) 
 

Thursday 22nd October – Break up for half term. 

Finish at 3.15pm normal time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

27th Sunday (B) 

 

Jesus said, “Never Send the children away, let 

them come to me.” 

 

Then he put his arms around them and gave 

them his blessing. 

 

If your child wears a headband or bows in 

their hair, can you please provide a colour 

that is in keeping with school uniform colours 

either green or black.  The bows should be 

small. Thank you. 

Attendance  

Week ending 18th September 

2015 Congratulations to 

winners 

YR – 98.7% 
2nd – Yr 6 96.7% 

3rd – Yr 1 97.4% 

4th – Yr 3 97.3 

5th – Yr 5 95.9% 

6th – Yr 2 95.5% 

7th – Yr 4 94.5% 

 

Ellen is on jury service. The school office will be 

closed Tuesdays and Fridays afternoons until 

further notification.  
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18th September 2015 

 

Rec – Rosie-May, Harrison, Shanaiah, Freddie 

 

Year 1 – Colston, Myleene, Teddy, Julia 

 

Year 2 – Odyesseas, Grace, Audrey, Dima 

 

Year 3 – Chloe, Timi, Jessica, Gabrielle, Max  

 

Year 4 - Kaeden, Nathan L, Charlie, Renee  

 

Year 5 - Darin, William, Amber, Daniel 

 

Year 6 - Leyester, Cindy N, Raphaela, Connor 
 

WELL DONE! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No need to queue any more to give in money to 

the office. Please put the money in an envelope 

and write on the front what it is for and the 

name of the child, and how much you paying. 

Please make sure it has the correct amount of 

money in the envelope. Then put it in the white 

post box by Mrs Webb’s door Thank you.  

This can be done for:  

 Trip Money  

 Club money 

 Dinner money  

 School Journey (with  

Blue payment card) 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A list of non-perishable items has been 

put up on each class notice board for you 

to tick what you would like to bring in 

and please give to staff in the classroom. 

Hampers will be donated to the local 

charity that we have supported before. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday 12th - Friday 16th October. 

Parents throughout the week are very 

welcome to come into school to share your 

knowledge through songs, stories, pictures 

about your place of birth. Please book a 

convenient time with the class teacher.  

Wednesday 14th October parents are 

invited to join us for lunch to celebrate 

Multicultural week. (More information to 

follow) 

Thursday 15th October celebrate Harvest 

with us at St Joseph’s Church 11am.  

Friday 16th October (no school uniform) 

children can wear traditional costume to 

school or red, white and blue.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Puszyk and the rest of the  

Bexley parkrun run directors  

at city hall receiving an award 

from Mayor of London Boris  

Johnson. For ‘outstanding  

contribution to improving the  

lives of Londoners.’ Parkrun is a 5km run jog or walk open to 

all abilities for more information see www.parkrun.com 

      

 

 

 

http://www.parkrun.com/

